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LAW OFFICES OF JOHN L. ALDEN 

John L. Aid en 
R.D. Benjamin Edwards 
John £. Br^en 

David L. McClure 

One £ast Livingston Avenue 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-S700 

July 17,2009 

Via Facsimile (614^ 466-0313 & U.S. Mail 
Ms. Renee J. Jenkins, Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Docketing Division 
180 E. Broad Street, 13* Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 

RE: In the Matter of the Commission's Review of its Rules for Safety Standards at 
Chapter 4901:2-5, Ohio Administrative Code 
CaseNo. 09.223^TR-ORD 

Dear Ms. Jenkins: 

relephone: (614) 221-1311 
Facsinule: (614) 221-3551 
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Enclosed please find the original and eight (8) copies of the Request for Extension of 
Time of Comment Period For Proposed Changes to Commercial Driver Regulations, to be filed 
in the above-referenced matter. Please return one copy to our office, once file-stamped, in the 
enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope. 

It is my understanding that the Commission has agreed to grant a two-week extension of 
the comraent period, originally due to expire on July 15, 2009, pursuant to discussions between 
the Director of the Transportation Department, Robert Marvin, and the President of the Ohio 
Trucking Association, Larry Davis. 

Please forward all information and any fiirther communications regarding this matter to 
our office, as legal counsel for the Ohio Trucldng Association. Thank you for your assistance in 
this matter. Please contact me if you have any questions or require anything further. 

Sincerely, 

JLA/rdbe 
Enclosure 

Larry Davis, President, Ohio Trucking Association cc: 
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BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO 

In the Matter of 
PROPOSED CHANGES TO COMMERCIAL 
DRIVER REGULATIONS Case 5Io. 09-223^TIl-0RD 

REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME OF COMMENT PERIOD FOR PROPOSED 
CHANGES TO COMMERCIAL DRIVER REGULATIONS 

Comes now. The Ohio Trucking Assoclatfon, by and through its counsel, and 

files this Request for Extension of Time of Comment Period For Proposed Changes 

to Commercial Driver Regulations. An extension of two (2) weeks from July 16, 

2009, is hereby requested. 

Respectfully submitted, 

By:.̂  7 •/ 
John L. Altfen (0002697) 
Law Offices of John L. Alden 
One East Livingston Avenue 
Columbus, OH 43215-5700 
Telephone; (614) 221-1306 
Facsimile: (614) 221-3551 

Larry Davis, President 
Ohio Trucking Association 
50 West Broad Street, Suite 1111 
Columbus, OH 43215 
Telephone: (614) 221-5375 
Facsimile: (614) 221-3717 


